
Mass Intentions 

 

 

   
  MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6 
  8:30 am   John & Bianca Colantone, 
  Martin Schweighardt 
12:00 pm Joseph Farrell, Anna Cirelli 
  TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 7 
  8:30 am Toni Chiarolanzio 
12:00 pm Dennis Leary 
     WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8 
  8:30 am Joseph G. Graziano, Elizabeth Quigley, 
  Maria De Bonis 
12:00 pm Toni Chiarolanzio, Kathleen Armstrong 
  THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 9 
  8:30 am  Pasquale Iuliano 
12:00 pm John Mantone, Janet Kaye                                  
  FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 10 
  8:30 am Fortunato Spagnuolo, Robert Serillo 
12:00 pm Antonia Molaro, Walter O'Malley 
  SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 11 
  8:30 am    John L. & Carmine Cardarella,  
  Cecelia Stern, Anna Prisco,  
  Rose & James Picone 
  5:00 pm Joseph Farrell, Norma Rieger,  
  Drew Malato, Daniel Connolly,  
  Charles Bentz 
  7:00 pm For the people of the parish 
                           SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 12 
  7:15 am Antoinette Chiarolanzio, Arthur Traynor, 
  Felice Bernardo, Kevin Hanlon,  
  Beth Mazzocchi Ayres 
  9:00 am Maeve Behan, Joseph Amato,  
  Mary Landolfi, Jack Hodges,  
  Francine Varley 
10:30 am Gilbert Ramos, Jr., Walter Francis, 
  Luisa & Orlando Serino, Doug Wallace 
  Pietro & Carolina Allocca 
 12:00 pm Sam & Margaret Passarella, 
   Corinne Ricci, Zigmond Kaminski, 
  Muriel Rafter, Lucille Mazzocchi 
 
 

The Altar Bread and Wine  
for the Week of 

 November 12 - 18, 2017 
 

In Memory of: 
 

Charles Passarella, Jr. 

 

Sacraments 

 
 

Go therefore and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing in the name of the 
Father and of the Son, and of the Holy 
Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I 
have commanded you.  

               (Matthew 28: 19-20) 
 Mary Grey Watson Coleman, 

Theodore Patrick Mackessy, Zoie Irena Zilz 
were baptized October 29, 2017 

 
For the reason a man shall leave his father and mother  
and be joined to his wife, and the two shall become one 
flesh. So they are no longer two, but one 
flesh. Therefore, what God has joined 
together, no human being must separate.                            
       (Matthew 19:5-6) 
 

Christopher Della Buono & Valerie Schaffner 
were married October 28, 2017 

 
  

 
 

Andrea Picillo, Melissa Winters, Jacob Shaw, 
Elinor Mantone,  Ricky Carroll 

 
PRAY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE GONE HOME 

 TO THE LORD: 
Patricia Dyer Donnelly (mother of Matt), Helen Prentiss, 
Margaret Troxell, Mary Ellen McKenna, Diane Applegate 

 
Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we 
gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven.  

 
FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 

 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, October 
28/29 amounted to $25,750.00. Your generosity to our 
Church is gratefully appreciated. 
 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
 

Our children’s collection for St. Peter's Orphanage for 
the weekend of October 28/29 amounted to $38.00.  
Thank you girls and boys for helping. 
 

The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, 
March 4/5 amounted to $21,830.00. Your 
generosity to our Church is gratefully 
appreciated. 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for St. Peter's 
Orphanage for the weekend of March 4/5 
amounted to $45.  Thank you girls and boys 
for helping. 



Thirty-First  Sunday in Ordinary Time  November 5, 2017 

   

My dear parishioners, 
 
As you know, last year I did my first Covenant House Sleep Out. My inspiration in this outreach to homeless young 
people was and continues to be our Holy Father, Pope Francis, who has challenged me to be out among the sheep. 
That’s why I’m planning to spend a night sleeping on the street with Covenant House - so a homeless kid won’t have 
to. 

 
Will you make a donation to support me and the homeless kids of Covenant House? 

I know that sometimes it’s hard to decide which cause or organization to support with your dollars - especially when 
everyone seems deserving, and there’s only so much to go around. So let me tell you specifically what your money 
can do for the kids at Covenant House. 

 $100 provides a week of meals for two kids 
 $275 provides medical care for one teenager or young adult 
 $500 trains a volunteer to serve these young people 
  $1,000 provides a young man or woman with job training and 

 employment preparation 
No matter the size of your donation, the value of it to these kids who have so 

little is enormous. Because it’s more than what the money provides - it’s a symbol that you care. To get behind this 
effort go to our parish website and click on the link to Covenant House and it will take you to my personal page 
where there are instructions on how to give.  
I am so blessed to be part of a community where generosity is part of our DNA! You inspire me with your goodness! 
 
Thanks, 
Fr. George 
 

St. Vincent Martyr 
26 GREEN VILLAGE ROAD 

MADISON, NEW JERSEY 07940 
PHONE:  973 377 4000    FAX: 973 377 8242 

www.svmnj.org 

 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, Pastor                               Sr. Noreen Holly, School Principal                        
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Rev. Darwin Lastra, Senior Parochial Vicar    Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi, Vice Princ./Dir. of Youth Ministry 

FrDarwin@svmnj.org ……………..…………. ext. 102    Annemarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org..............ext. 300 

Rev. Przemyslaw Gawlik, Parochial Vicar    Mrs. Barbara Armenti, Director of Music Ministry 
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Deacon Robert Morton      Mrs. Linda Loria, Church Organist 
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Mrs. Jan Figenshu, Pastoral Minister     Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, Parish Business Administrator 
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Trustees:  Mrs. Barbara Doyle and Mr. Joseph Verbaro 

 

 

 



STEWARDSHIP 

 
St. Vincent Martyr Parish has a long tradition of practicing Stewardship. Recognizing that Stewardship is more than 
simply giving money, the parish strives to encourage all parishioners to give their “first fruits” back to God – in time, 
talent and treasure. This sense of generosity comes from acknowledging how richly blessed we are by God and 
responding to Him in gratitude. 
Last spring, we shared with you the generous response we received from our time and talent stewardship 
commitment campaign.  With over 250 commitment cards completed, our parishioners generously committed (and 
recommitted) their time to prayer and their talent to 50+ ministries, filling more than 700 ministry positions. We are 
happy to share with you now the financial results of our Gifted, Grateful and Giving Program. 
As you know, our yearly parish financial reports had shown us that while we had been able to meet our ordinary 
expenses with current contributions, we had little left to invest in savings. We need additional revenue to advance 
the ever widening mission of our parish and to care for our building and grounds.  As a result of your renewed 
prayerful and sacrificial giving we are now able to better advance the mission of our parish to share Christ’s love 
through prayer, ministry, education and service. 
Some Results: 

 All of our parishioners who regularly give to St. Vincent Martyr recommitted their valued support, with 
64% increasing their level of support 

 From that group, 54% increased their support by 30% or more 

 Through the Gifted, Grateful and Giving program, 38 families newly committed themselves to financially 
support the parish 

 The annual offertory for the parish is expected to increase by $200,000 

 Over 340 families participate in online giving through Faith Direct. If you would like to join them, please 
visit our website or https://membership.faithdirect.net/NJ740 

We are grateful for every sacrificial offering as each of us gives according to our ability. Through your generous 
sharing of your time, talent and treasure we have been abundantly blessed! 
The Stewardship Committee can be reached at Stewardship@SVMNJ.org  if you have questions or comments. 
 

 
2017 BISHOP'S ANNUAL APPEAL 

In giving, We Receive 
It is important that when you give to any charitable organization, you are confident that the funds are used wisely. Be 
assured that your gift to the Bishop's Annual Appeal supports four causes: our Catholic Charities agencies, seminarian 
education, our inner-city area elementary schools and our priests' retirement residence. In addition, 50% of all funds 
received over a parish's goal is returned to the parish directly for its own needs. Please know that Appeal funds are 
used for no other purpose and serve only those who live in Morris, Passaic and Sussex counties. Please make a 
pledge to the Bishop's Annual Appeal today. For your convenience, you can make an online gift or pledge at 
ww.2017appeal.org. Thank you! 
 
 

LOOKING FOR PEACE? NEEDING HOPE?  
SEEKING A PATH TO CHRIST? WANTING TO CONNECT? 

 
St. Vincent Martyr RCIA is here for you!  

             COME AND SEE….. 
 

Contact Jan Figenshu at 973-377-4000 ext 253 or Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org to 
discuss the RCIA process and how it can help you to answer your questions 

and find your path through the Catholic Faith.  Come and See Sessions have 
begun with the next session being on Thursday, November 9  at 7:30 p.m. in 

the Parish Media Center. 

mailto:Stewardship@SVMNJ.org


 

PRAYER 

 

Women’s Night of Reflection 
Holidays and Holy Days—Growing Deeper in Faith  

 
You are cordially invited 

Thursday, November 30,2017 

Parish Ministry Center 
6:30 to 9:00 PM — Light Dinner Served 

+++++++ 
Presenter:  Dr. Suzanne Herold 

A Preparation for Advent 

Light Dinner, Prayer, Presentation 
$15 Donation (payable to St. Vincent Martyr) 

St. Vincent Martyr Women’s Spirituality and the Rosary Altar Society 
 

Send Payment, name  

phone number to:  

Parish Office  

26 Green Village Road 

Madison, NJ 07940 

RSVP: 973-377-4000, ext. 253  

Space is Limited-reserve early!! 
  

  

  

 

 
 

ROSARY 
The Rosary is prayed every morning Monday - Saturday at 8:00 a.m. followed by Mass at 8:30 a.m. Let us continue this 
devotion to our Blessed Mother. Remember the Rosary Altar Society meets every 2nd Monday of the month. 

WEEKLY HOLY HOUR AND DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET 
We are hosting a Holy Hour immediately after the Noon Mass each Thursday. During the Holy Hour we will recite the 
Chaplet of the Divine Mercy and have some quiet time of reflection.  All are welcome to share in this holy hour. 

 
The Rosary Altar Society monthly meeting will take place on Monday, Nov. 13.  The Rosary will be prayed at 7 PM in the Church 
followed by a meeting and refreshments in the Parish Center.  Let us create a greater devotion to our Blessed Mother. 

Dr. Suzanne Guerin Herold lives in Florham Park with her husband, Dallas. 
She earned her Ph.D. in Liturgical Studies/Sacramental Theology from The 
Catholic University of America in 2016, and she holds a B.A. in Public 
Administration from La Salle University. Suzanne works for the Borough of 
Florham Park and is the Director of Faith Formation at the Church of the 
Holy Family. She and her family are active volunteers and work especially 
in promoting community events. She has served as an adjunct instructor for 
the Catholic University of America and lectured in churches around the 
diocese. Dr. Herold's research focuses on saints, relics, liturgical 
architecture, and how we express our faith in our worship space.  



EDUCATION 

 
 

YOUTH  NEWS 

1.) Attention all youth families - did you drop off your gift 

card for the Seminarian gift baskets 

we are putting together to be 

auctioned off? Please bring to the 

parish office or drop in the mailbox 

in the back of the Ministry Center. 

Deadline is this Wednesday, November 8. Thank you! 

2.) Alpha team meeting Sunday evening, November 3 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center for all team members 
doing talks on either retreat.  
3.) Wantioch retreat team meets on Tuesday, 
November 7 at 7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center. 
4.) Fantioch follow-up is Wednesday, November 8 from 
7:15 - 8:45 p.m. at St. Pat's, Chatham. All 10th graders 
are invited to attend. 

5.) Any high school student needing to register for Youth 
Ministry can find the necessary materials on the parish 
website, www.swvmnj.org under Youth Ministry or leave 
a message for Anne Marie at 973-377-4000, ext. 300 or 
for Jody on Thursdays and Fridays at 973-377-4000, ext. 
301. 
6.) Attention Young Adults - I can use help with Antioch 
this winter and spring and also Alpha. Contact Anne 
Marie if you can assist at annemarie.gisoldi@svmnj.org 
or leave a message on the Youth line at 973-377-4000, 
ext. 300. 
 

COME AND SEE  
3 – 6 Year Old Program 

St. Vincent Martyr School 
Pre K 3 – Kindergarten 

973-377-1104 x 203 
 

 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

Christian Faith Formation Program upcoming dates 
and times to note: 
Faith Family Sunday: November 12 -  10:00 am 
Hope Family Sunday: November 19 - 10:00 am 
Traditional Monday program: October 30 - 3:30 pm 
6th grade: November 12- 1:00 pm 
7th grade: November 19 - 1:00 pm 
8th grade: November 12 - 5:00 pm 

 
God's Rainbow will be held today during the 9:00 a.m. 
Mass. 

Children's Programs 
We invite our little 
parishioners of grades K-
2nd to join us for the 
Children's Liturgy of the 
Word during the 9:00 am 

Mass. Lectionary based activity sheets are distributed to 
each child at the conclusion of the session. 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd Level 1 and 2 
Registrations are a must. Please contact the Christian 
Formation Office for a form for level 1. The preschool 
Catechesis group will now be meeting in a school 
classroom at the 9:00 am mass, while Level 2 will meet 
bi-weekly in the rectory basement (simultaneously 
during the duration of the 9:00 am Mass). Those 
registered between grade 1-5 please see your scheduled 
dates.  
 

OPEN HOUSE - SAINT VINCENT MARTYR SCHOOL 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8 AT 7:00 P.M. 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 9 AT 9:00 A.M. 
 
Come see our school where the children are spirit-filled, 
faith-filled and learn at a high level.  If you cannot make 
the Open House feel free to schedule a tour any time by 
calling Mary Brooks at 973-377-1104, ext. 203. 

 

Ministry 

 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING RESULTS 
The Pastoral Council met on October 25. After our 
opening prayer and the approval of the September 
minutes we further defined our priority goals of 
Communications, Strategic Planning, Enhancing 
Ministries, Attracting New Parishioners, Parish 
Demographics, and Recruiting.  
After much discussion it was decided to explore the 
possibility of taking a parish wide census which would 
include a questionnaire. The Strategic Planning subgroup 
will focus on the census, and the other subgroups will 
develop questions germane to their portfolios. 
Our next meeting will be November 27. Please know that 
you are most welcome to attend. 

 
FALL CLOTHING DRIVE - TODAY 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 5        12:00 - 3:00 P.M. 
The Fall clothing drive to benefit those in need in 
Paterson's St. Agnes Parish will take place Sunday, 
November 5.   All seasonal clothing and shoes are 
accepted. 
Collection will take place at the School entrance in the 
SVM parking lot. 
 



 
Preparations are underway for our parish community’s Thanksgiving Outreach. As many of you know, our parish assembles and 
distributes baskets of food for the hungry and the needy here in Madison. Baskets are also sent to St. Agnes parish in Paterson as 
well as agencies in both Paterson and Newark. You can help in several ways. 

 Prepare a basket (a sturdy box or laundry basket makes a great basket) consisting of frozen turkey, potatoes, stuffing, 
cranberry sauce, gravy, fresh fruits and vegetables, condiments and desserts – all of the “fixins” for a Thanksgiving 
dinner. Please pledge a basket by taking a tag from one of the baskets around the altar. Each tag represents a specific 
family or individual. Detailed instructions for the preparation of the basket will be printed in a future bulletin. 

 Four or five volunteers needed on Sunday, November 19 from 12:00 - 2:30 p.m. in the school gym to help construct 
boxes and prep for Monday. 

 Volunteer on Monday, November 20, beginning at 9:30 a.m., to help assemble, collect and prepare baskets for 
distribution.  There is a particular need for men to help unload the many heavy items that are donated and will work in 
two shifts: 6:30  to 11 a.m. and 11:00  to 3:00 pm. 

 Volunteer to deliver baskets – locally – on  Monday, November 20 between 5:00 – 6:00 p.m.  We can really use the 
assistance of the men of the parish for this. Please bring a flashlight! 

 Make a financial donation that will be applied toward the purchase of food for the baskets. 
If you wish to help, please call Barbara Eutsler at 973-822-0387, send an email to bbeutsler@aol.com or fill out the form below 
and return it to the Parish Office, attn. Thanksgiving Outreach Coordinator. 

 
I/We would like to help with the Thanksgiving Outreach. 
 
   I/We will help prep from 12:00 - 2:30 p.m. on Sunday, November 19. 
 
 I/We will help assemble baskets during the day on Monday, November 20. 
 
 I/We will help deliver baskets between 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. on Monday, November 20. 
 
 I/We would like to make a donation of    $    towards the purchase of food for a basket. 
 
Please make checks payable to St. Vincent Martyr-Thanksgiving Baskets. Enclose this form with your check and return it to the 
Parish Office in care of the Thanksgiving Outreach Coordinator or place it in the  collection basket. 
 
Name:        _____________________________  
 
Address:              
 
Phone:     

 
HALLOWEEN CANDY DRIVE FOR VETERANS 

THIS WEEKEND 
This weekend  there will be a bin in the vestibule of the 
church to collect  leftover candy - just be sure that they 
are in original packaging, not expired and unopened. 
Thank you in advance for your contributions. 
The treats are delivered to the Voluntary Services Dept. 
then spread around the VA to departments who can use 
it (Hospice wing for visiting family, nursing home bingo, 
holiday parties, snacks for domiciliary residents etc.) We 
had 180 lbs last year - hoping to top it!!  

 

SVM CEMETERY 

 
There are still a few trees and benches available in the 
Cemetery for memorialization.  Please contact Kathy 
Simonelli in the Parish Office at 973-377-4000, ext. 
105 for more details.  



SEMINARIAN - THANK YOU 
From Rev. Robert K. Suszko - Vice Rector 

 
"On behalf of the resident seminarians of Immaculate 
Conception Seminary I would like to thank you  and the 
parishioners of St. Vincent Martyr Parish for the gift bags 
that were delivered for our seminarians earlier this week. 
Our seminarians are always deeply touched by the 
generosity of your parishioners and appreciative of their 
efforts on our behalf. 
As the Vice Rector of Immaculate Conception Seminary I 
make every effort to ensure that all of our seminarians are 
provided with the financial assistance they need to cover 
the cost of textbooks, car insurance, medicine, etc. so they 
can focus on the important work of academic studies and 
formation. While  sometimes forget to think about their 
need for more practical items such as laundry detergent, 
shaving cream, shampoo, etc., your parishioners never do! 
The generosity of your parishioners will keep them well 
stocked in these items for the better part of this academic 
year. 
Please extend our sincere gratitude to all the schoolchildren 
and families of St. Vincent Martyr Parish who contributed 
the great variety of "necessities" included in each bag. 
Please also extend our gratitude to all the parishioners who 
worked to organize the collection and assemble the bags. A 
special thank you goes to Kristine Farner who has 
enthusiastically directed this project for the past four years. 
Our seminarians will remember the kindness and generosity 
of the people of St. Vincent Martyr in their prayers." 

 
 

FAMILY PROMISE OF MORRIS COUNTY THANK YOU 
 

You value your community and support our neighbors in 
their time of need! The support that you provide creates 
the transformational change that brings your neighbors to a 
place of security and self-reliance - a place to call home. 
By supporting Family Promise with your encouragement 
and unwavering support  you are giving hope. A pathway 
was cleared for a better life for 917 community members in 
2016 - a Path to Home. Your commitment promotes a 
culture of giving - bringing your neighbors to a place of self-
sufficiency and security. And for that, we thank you. 

Joann Bjornson, LSW, Executive Director 
 

 
A VERY SPECIAL EVENT STARRING  

THE "KING OF INSTRUMENTS" 
our newly renovated organ!! 

 
The Metro N.J. Chapter of the American Guild of Organists 
is sponsoring an organ concert in our church on Monday, 
November 6 at 7:30 p.m. Several members of the chapter, 
including our very own Linda Loria, will perform. All are 
welcome! 
 

ONLINE GIVING  OPTIONS  
FOR WEEKLY AND ONE TIME GIFTS 

 

 
With the arrival of autumn, I'd like to invite you to join Faith 
Direct, our parish's electronic giving program.  Our to-do 
lists can get lengthy during this season, but Faith Direct's 
Giving program will give you one less thing to remember 
each week -- no more envelopes to find before you go to 
Mass. 
Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code:  NJ740 
Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
 

 

 

In the Community 

 

 
 
Madison Ambulance Corp. Women's Auxiliary, will sponsor 
a bus trip to Atlantic City on November 16 leaving at 8:30 
a.m.(SHARP) from the North Star Club, North St., Madison. 
Price is $35.00, all checks payable to MVAC and mailed to 
Berkis Oliveras, 18 Brooklake Rd., Florham Park, NJ 07932. A 
"fun" trip - a guarantee!! 
 

Sisters of Charity,  are looking for volunteers to drive senior 
sisters to local doctor appointments, tests and stores for 
light shopping 2 - 3 hours per trip. Commitment is once or 
twice a month using the Sisters' car and insurance. Pick up 
will be at the Mother House.  
Volunteers will need to be able to put the "Wheelie" or 
Rolator into the car (no wheel chairs). The volunteer will be 
asked to accompany the sister into the doctor's office and 
stay in the waiting room until she is finished. All means of 
confidentiality must be observed. Contact Sr. Ann Fay at 
973-290-5439 for more details on this stewardship 
opportunity.  
 

The Friendly Sons of St. Patrick,  invites all to a special mass 
of remembrance and celebration honoring all souls who 
have passed out of this life and are with our blessed Lord. 
The Mass will be celebrated at Assumption Church, Maple 
Ave., Morristown on Thursday, November 9 at 7:30 p.m. 
After Mass all are invited to Assumption Church Community 
Hall for food, beverages, fellowship, conversation. 

 



San Vicente Mártir 

Noviembre 4, 2017 

   

Experiencia Hispana 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

La colecta del Pasado 28 de 

Octubre fue de 312 dólares. 

 

Dios multiplique su 

generosidad. 

 

XXXI Domingo del Tiempo 

Ordinario  

Primera Lectura: Mal. 1, 14. 2,2.8-10 

Malaquías, de donde se toma la Iª 

Lectura de hoy (1,14b-2,2), es más un 

libro de oráculos que un profeta, ya 

que la personalidad que subyace en el 

texto del último de los profetas nos 

muestra una dimensión difuminada de 

la actividad profética; de un tiempo 

mucho más tardío (480/460 a. C), 

aunque antes de la reforma de Esdras 

y Nehemías, tras lo que se hará callar a 

los profetas para siempre hasta el 

momento del Nuevo Testamento. 

 
Segunda Lectura: 1Tes. 2, 7-9. 13 

  
Este lectura espiga algunos versos del 

c. 2 de esta primera carta de Pablo, 

con objeto de poner de manifiesto 

aspectos que el apóstol siente y que 

evocan la evangelización de la 

comunidad, su amor como padre-

madre de la misma. En ese sentido, 

pues, no solamente estaba dispuesto a 

entregarles el evangelio, sino su vida si 

hubiera sido necesario 

Evangelio: San Mateo 23, 1-12 

El evangelio de hoy refleja claramente 

las actitudes de Jesús con los 

dirigentes que le acusaron y le llevaron 

al juicio condenatorio. Las 

controversias que han precedido en 

Jerusalén han puesto de manifiesto la 

separación, el abismo diríamos, entre 

la concepción religiosa de los escribas, 

sacerdotes y dirigentes y la del profeta 

de Nazaret. Pero en el caso del 

evangelio de Mateo, este conjunto que 

hoy se lee en la liturgia, adquiere, si 

cabe, tonos más controvertidos que lo 

que se ha transmitido en Mc 12,38-40 

y Lc 20,45-47. Se han ampliado las 

acusaciones, cuando precisamente el 

evangelio de Mateo tiene un origen 

mucho más judío que los otros. 

El Año de la Sagrada Escritura 
 

El pasado mes de Septiembre, mes 
donde recordamos la memoria de 
San Jerónimo, gran santo y Padre de 
nuestra Iglesia a quien le debe su 
traducción de la Biblia del Griego y 
Hebreo al Latín por mandato del 
Papa Dámaso I, hemos iniciado, 
como comunidad hispana de la 
Parroquia San Vicente Mártir, el año 
de la Sagrada Escritura, donde todos 
los fieles de nuestra comunidad 
tendrán un encuentra personal y 
profundo con la Palabra de Dios.  
 
San Jerónimo, padre de Iglesia, nos 
recuerda que: “El que desconoce a la 
Escritura, desconoce a Jesús”. Este 
año, todos nosotros, la comunidad 
hispana de San Vicente Mártir, 
conocerá un poco más de Jesús a 
través de la lectura activa de la 
Palabra de Dios.  
 
Los invito para que continuemos 
abriendo y leyendo uno de los 
tesoros más valioso que podemos 
tener en nuestras vidas, la Palabra 
de Dios. Que por la intercesión de 
San Jerónimo, nos llenemos del 
Espíritu Santo y nos entremos y 
abracemos a la Palabra hecha carne, 
Jesús, a través de la lectura de la 
Palabra de Dios.  
 
Padre Darwin Lastra

 
Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, 

Párroco           x 101 
FrGeorge@svmnj.org 

Rev. Darwin Lastra, 
Vicario          x102 

FrDarwin@svmnj.org 

 
Rev. Przemek Gawlik 

Vicario           x 257 
FrPrzemek@svmnj.org 

 
Deacon Robert Morton,           

Diácono permanente 
Bobmort2002@yahoo.com 

Mrs. Jan Figenshu,  
Asociada Pastoral     x 253 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 

Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, 
Dir. Ed. Religiosa   x 251     

Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org 

Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi,  
Dir. Jóvenes           x 300 

AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org 

Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, 
Administradora       x105 

Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org 

Mrs. Diane Wallace, 
Secretaria          x106 

Diane.Wallace@svmnj.org 
 

 

  

Mrs. Diane Wallace, 
Secretaria        x106 

Diane.wallace@svmnj.org 



 

Los Sacramentos 

 
 
Reconciliación (Confesiones): Todos los Sábados 

a las 4:00pm o haciendo una cita con uno de los 
sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la oficina o 
hablando con ellos directamente o antes de la 
Misa en Español. 

 
Unción de los Enfermos:  
   Para las personas que están gravemente 

enfermas, hospitalizadas o preparándose para 
una cirugía, al igual que las personas de edad 
avanzada un asilo para la tercera edad. Para 
administrar este Sacramento; Favor de llamar a 
la oficina de la parroquia para que uno de los 
sacerdotes administre la Unción de los 
enfermos. 

 
Cursillo Pre-Bautismal en español: Llamando a la 

oficina y planear una cita con el sacerdote.  

PARA TENER EN CUENTA… 
AÑO DE LA SAGRADA ESCRITURA  

A partir del otro mes de Septiembre 2017 hasta agosto del 

próximo año 2018 estaremos celebrando como comunidad 

hispana el Año de la Sagrada Escrituras.  A partir de 

Septiembre hasta Agosto una vez por mes tendremos un 

encuentro donde aprenderemos mucho de la palabra de 

Dios. Si usted está interesado por favor puede hablar con 

el padre Darwin Lastra al comienzo al final de la Misa. 

Cada persona que asista a las charlas se le entregara una 

Biblia.  

Dios nos ha dado a cada uno de nosotros muchos talentos. 

Por lo tanto, hay que ponerlos al servicio, si usted es 

bueno en lectura puede unirse al grupo de lectores de 

nuestra parroquia; tendríamos una práctica; si está 

interesado por favor llamar al Padre Darwin al 973-377-

4000 ext. 102 o ver antes o después de la Eucaristía.  

 

 

La Comunidad Latina de SVM 

Hace extensivo su agradecimiento,  
a toda la gente que tan generosamente 

donó 
productos para las víctimas de  

los terremotos en México 
 

La colecta fue abundante 
y se envió a su destino a través de 

 la estación de radio La Mega 97.9 FM 

İGracias, Gracias, Gracias Amigos! 
 

 

Faith Direct 
Con la llegada del Otoño, me gustaría invitarlos a unirse 
con Faith Direct, el programa de donaciones electrónicas 
de nuestra parroquia. Nuestras listas de que hacer pueden 
ser largas durante esta temporada, pero el programa de 
donaciones electrónicas les dará una cosa menos para 
recordar cada semana –no mas sobres para encontrar 
antes de ir a misa.  
Visite nuestra pagina web: www.faithdirect.net y use 
nuestro código de iglesia: NJ740.  
Gracias por su apoyo continuado de nuestra familia 
parroquial! 
Dios los bendiga,  
Fr. George Hundt  

 

Thanksgiving Outreach 

El próximo mes celebraremos una vez más el día de acción 

de Gracias. Si usted sabe o conoce de alguien que necesite 

recibir una canasta de comida por favor verme al inicio o 

al final de la misa. Gracias. P. Darwin L.  

 

 
Clases de Inglés 
Continuamos las clases de inglés los sábados de 4-5 pm en 
los salones de la oficina parroquial. También se abrirá las 
clases de inglés durante la semana, más adelante se dará 
más información.

http://www.faithdirect.net/


 


